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February 9, 1993

Mr Steven J Leppala

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
704 Government Services Center

30 West Second Street

Duluth, MN 55802

RE: Leak #3534
Food N Fuel Store
Hermantown, Minnesota
8400-93-049

Dear Mr Leppala,

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to initiate the paper work
expanding the number of responsible parties for the above refer-
enced leak site. The reasoning behind this request is the letter
from Bob Strassberg of B & D Pump, Inc, dated July 9, 1992. A copy
of this letter is enclosed for your review.

This letter describes an improper installation, discovered upon
excavation, that may have caused the leak at this site to occur.
The owner at the time of installation was Conoco.: The contact for
Conoco at this site is Mr Clete Lauck. Mr Lauck's address is 4296
145th Lane NW, Andover, MN 55304. Please notify this party
concerning their partial responsibility in the contamination found
at this site so we may corntinue to work toward final closure of
this site.

Let us know what our next step should be to remediate this
situation.

Thank you for your interest in pollution control. Please call me
if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Sarah L Hylden
Environmental Scientist/Hydrogeologist
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